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April 4,2022

Temporary Process Change Notice - Window packaging

Dear Valued Customer:

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve product packaging, we are trialing a new process using individual

pads between windows. Our current process uses flat corrugated cardboard between windows. Any
packaging that currently utilizes foam corner blocks will not be affected by this change.

Current Packaging New Packaging

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Mason Ogle

VP of RV Sales

Lippert Components, Inc.
€:574.849.1742
mogle@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

1. Will a new part number be required? No, there is no new part number.
2. Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.
3. Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will take place on running basis.



